
Official Information provided by local authorities in response to the COVID-19 pandemic from 11th to 15th May


Angle Community Council continues to receive official information and guidance from local authorities in response to the current crisis.

The subjects covered this week include the following.  Further information is being released daily so please check these sites regularly or contact the authorities direct if you have any questions. 

· Businesses urged to take part in COVID 19 Summary
· First remote meeting of Council’s Cabinet
· Pembrokeshire working on all-Wales approach to reopening waste and recycling centres
· Work to resume at some construction sites
· Cabinet to decide on major school sports and leisure facilities
· Leader’s update 11th May
· Cabinet to discuss capital funding for series of county projects
· Survey asking parents asked for their views on education-related matters
· Unpaid Carer survey
· Numbers helped by Community Hub continues to rise
· Libraries to remain closed for now
· Leader’s Update 12th May
· Rise in Countryside Dog Fouling Complaints
· Leader’s Update 13th May
· Grass:  To cut or not to cut?
· Leader’s update 14th May
· Information about Flyer to be delivered to every home in the county
· Flyer re support and advice
· Virtual Open week 1st -5th June
· Cancellations and refunds for Business and Consumers
· Leader’s update 15th May

Pembrokeshire County Council – Detailed information can be accessed via www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk, by twitter on @pembrokeshirecc, or via their Facebook page.  They publish press releases and general information on a daily basis.

Pembrokeshire National Coast Path Authority – Although the offices in Pembroke Dock have closed to the public information is accessible on www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/, on twitter @PembsCoast or on their Facebook page.

Hwyel Dda CHC have also issued a what’s new newsletter
Simon Hart MP, Minister of State for Wales – Is publishing the latest national and local information on simon-hart.com, on his twitter account @Simonhartmp and on Facebook
